

Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL

23rd December 2019

Dear All at Woodthorne Primary School,



Keep Christmas Extraordinary

The Cedars, 39 Compton Road West, Wolverhampton, WV3 9DW

t: 0300 323 0250

e: hello@comptoncare.org.uk

w: comptoncare.org.uk

Thank you for being extraordinary

Thanks to your pupils, staff and parents, local people living with incurable conditions are receiving the care, support and encouragement that they need. They are taking charge of their lives and living the best life possible.

Your fantastic donation of £ 316.09 will go directly towards funding care and support for people living with complex and incurable conditions. Please pass on our thanks to everyone involved in raising this money and supporting your fundraising events.

At Compton Care, we believe life with a complex and incurable condition doesn't have to be limiting. Through kind donations like yours, our extraordinary care is available free of charge to the people that need us most.



Connie Brown

'Compton gave me strength as a granddaughter to provide love and care to my granddad during a time where I felt exhausted, scared and full of grief.

Compton staff listened to his stories and treated him like the man he was, not the man that cancer had consumed."

With Best Wishes for Christmas and the New Year,

Sally Woods

Community Fundraiser

T:01902 774538

E:sallywoods@comptoncare.org.uk